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Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: End of term celebrations     

 

We are full of joy to announce an exciting calendar of festive events coming up over the last week of 

term. 

 

Performances 

Monday 18th December in the top hall from 9:45am is the UKS2 (Y5 and 6) performance. 

Tuesday 19th December in the top hall from 9:45am is the LKS2 (Y3 and 4) performance. 

 

For both of these dates, tea, coffee and mince pies will be served in the lower hall from 9am for parents 

and family members. 

 

Christmas Cards 

Children are invited to write and bring in Christmas cards for their friends. 

 

Please ensure that these are brought in between Monday 18th December and Wednesday 20th 

December, and these will then be distributed at the end of the day. 

 

Class parties 

Wednesday 20th December will be our class party afternoon!  

 

Each class will host their own party in their classrooms.  Children can come to school dressed in their party 

clothes and we would really appreciate it if they could bring a party food donation for their class (This 

needs to be wrapped snacks e.g. mini rolls, crisps, chocolate biscuits, a bottle of drink). *no nuts  

 

There will be party games, board games and music to celebrate the end of term in the afternoon.  

 

Christmas fair 

As communicated previously, our Christmas Fair this year will be held on Wednesday 20th December at 

3:30pm. This will be a wonderful opportunity for bringing our families together and building our 

community spirit, creating a wonderful experience for our children and families and making memories 

together. All money raised by the events held by the Friends of Woodhill is used to enhance the 

children’s learning experience at school. Thank you to those who have donated items for this event. 

 

 

Thanks as always for your support 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mr O. Phillips 

Headteacher 


